
 

January 19, 2023 

Mayor and Members of Council, 

Please accept this email as a request to raise the Pan African Flag for Black History Month. 

Flag Raising Ceremony request to be held on February 1st at 10AM (or at another time that is mutually 
convenient for council). 

Flag raising ceremonies are an important part of recognizing and celebrating our rich culture and history 
and in this case celebrating Canadian history and the contributions made by many people of African 
Descent to our rich heritage. 

 

A flag can be provided for the event. 

 

Regards, 

Alethia O'Hara-Stephenson 
Dufferin County Canadian Black Association 

 


